
Nursery Homework 

Away We Go! 

Our topic this half term is ‘Away We Go!’ This week 
we are looking at the book ‘Oh, The Paces You Go!’  

by Dr. Seuss 

There are lots of patterns in the book. Can you make your 

own pattern with bricks, paint or crayons? 

 

 

 

Read the book - 

ŚƩƉƐ͗ͬͬǁǁǁ͘ǇŽƵƚƵďĞ͘ĐŽŵͬǁĂƚĐŚ͍
ǀсĨŵK�ǇWϰsǇWϰΘƐĂĨĞсƚƌƵĞ� 

Talk to your parents about the pictures and 

characters in the book. 

 

 

What are you looking forward to next year in 
Nursery? Is there anything you are worried 

about? Talk to your parents about September. 

 

What is your favourite type of transport? Can 

you draw or create it? I would draw a canal 

barge! 

 

 

There is a line in the book - ‘Shoes full of feet’. How 

many shoes are in your house? Who in your house has 

the most shoes? Who has the least? Who has the     

biggest and smallest shoes? 
 

Go for a walk - how many cars can you see? People 

walking? Bikes? Buses? Make a chart to see how many 

you see. 

 

On Purple Mash this week in the ‘To Do’ section - 
Can you paint a picture of what you look like at 

the end of this Nursery year? 

Thank you for celebrating our school being 60! 

This week can you make Woodthorne a happy birthday card? 

Can you make us a cake as well (though you may eat have it!) 

 

Thank you as well for completing all the home learning tasks since lock down started. We 

hope you enjoyed all the activities!  


